
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronation Celebrations 
We’ve had a wonderful day in school marking the 
Coronation. We started the day with a special worship, 
listening to a message from Bishop Philip encouraging 
us to pray for our King as he serves us and to think 
about our own responsibilities to serve each other.  
The sun shone on us whilst the whole school ate outside 
together – many thanks to Lisa and Annie for preparing 
our royal picnic! If you were able to visit the hall at the 
end of the day you saw the fantastic range of work that 
the children produced – art work, poems, prayers, flags, 
emblems and seed bombs to take home. 
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We wish all our families a very happy weekend – enjoy the 
celebrations! And if you are in Year 6 make sure you have a 
good rest and night’s sleep on Monday – ready for your 
special week next week when you get chance to show 
everyone how hard you have worked this year. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Tree Planting 
Each class planted their tree to 
mark the coronation, which will 
create a lovely copse in the 
future. You can see the trees on 
the slope by the infant building. 
Worship Team also planted a 
sycamore tree as a memorial to 
Queen Elizabeth. 
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Over the last two Tuesdays we have worked 
so hard and had lots of fun – weeding and 
repairing the vegetable beds, extending the 
path and planting lots of seeds. We also 
enjoy our biscuits!  
Thank you to everyone who has helped so 
far – please come along to help if you can – 
any Tuesday after school.  
In a few weeks we’ll hopefully have some 
tasty fruits and vegetables for you to take 
home. 
 

                   

 

PTFA Update 
Thank you to everyone who attended the PTFA meeting 
this week. We decided to rebrand our summer fair on 
July 7th as a … 
 

 
 
Planning is well underway – look out for further details. 
 

Worship 
We continued to think 
about leaders in worship 
and, of course, about King 
Charles III and what kind 
of leader he will be. We 
know he is passionate 
about protecting the 
environment. We also found 
out about his charities that 
support young people to 
receive a good education to 
help them lead fulfilling 
lives. 

 

 

 

 

Strawberry 
Fayre 



 

 
 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
May  

Tuesday 9th - 12th Y6 SATs 

Friday 12th  Y2 Visit to Fleetwood Museum 

Tuesday 16th  Y4 History Alive workshop 

Thursday 18th Special Spring Lunch 

Thursday 18th  Y6 Kooth Visit 

Wednesday 24th  Class Photos 

Friday 26th  Pentecost Pause Day 

Friday 26th  School closes for Half Term break 

Half Term break 

June  

Monday 12th  School re-opens 

Monday 12th Year 6 off to Bewerley 

Wednesday 28th  Sports day - EYFS - 12.15 - 1.00pm, 
rest of school 1pm - 3pm 

Friday 30th  Non-uniform day for Summer Fair 
tombola/raffle prizes 

July  

Friday 7th  Strawberry Fayre 5.00pm – 7.00pm 

Weds 12th  Y6 Leaver's Play - 2.00pm and an 
evening performance - tba 

Tuesday 18th  Leaver's Service in church at 10.00am 

Friday 21st   Whole School Picnic 12.00 - 1.30 
School closes for summer holiday at 
normal times. 

Our Vision 
Together we inspire one another to live life to all its fullness, rooted and built up in Christ, so that every member of our 
school community can learn, develop and flourish, to live in the world as the unique individuals God created us to be. 


